
NEWSLETTER 

Sports Day will be held on Thursday 29th      

September (weather permitting). Itôs planned to 

be a day full of hands-on events for the whole 

school. Students are encouraged to come dressed 

in their team colours and parents and visitors are 

most welcome to attend on the day to support and     

encourage their child/children. The timetable of 

events for all classes runs from 9am-1pm, with 

events after lunch consisting of various relays    

including staff/student/parent relay and finishing 

with our famous ótug-of-warô. Students will need to 

be present for the final awards and presentation of 

team trophies in the gym with the whole day due to 

be finalised by the usual 3pm. Please be sure to 

sunscreen your child/children at home on the day 

even if it doesnôt appear to be sunny as a whole 

day outside can definitely end with sunburn!  

Friday 30th September we will celebrate Na-

tional Deaf Awareness Week by hosting a Casual 

Clothes Day - with gold coin donation from   

participants going to Deaf Can Do. Students 

are encouraged to wear casual clothes that still fit 

the guidelines of our uniform policy (covered 

shoulders - no tank tops, footwear appropriate for 

running - no thongs, no jewellery - stud earrings 

ok, and a hat will still be required for outside playð

but this does not need to be a school hat on this 

day). A gold coin donation will be collected from             

participants in class on the day.  

As  the warmer weather creeps in and Term 3 

draws to a close, itôs a great time to look back and 

reflect on the fabulous learning that students have 

done over the past 9 weeks. This term weôve had 

whole school involvement in Book Week activities, 

Dancesport and the Commonwealth Bank ran   

sessions for their óStart Smartô programme        

encouraging healthy savings habits for children. 

We hosted community events such as the United 

We Read Literacy Extravaganza and the           

Aboriginal Family Morning Tea, not to mention 

SAPSASA Athletics and countless classroom    

excursions. Weôve seen 5 teachers embark on 

their parenting journey and depart us on maternity 

leave, and in their place we have welcomed 6 new 

staff. We look forward to another fabulous term 

after our much needed break. Please stay safe in 

the holidays and donôt forget Friday 30th         Sep-

tember is last day of term. Early dismissal time 

is 2pm. 
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2016 has been a very successful year for our choir 

students.  

39 students attended the Starplex  Excursion in week 

7, where 3 of our students were successful at winning  

solo parts - congratulations Liam, Evelline and Abeng 

- and two students were successful at winning the 

position of compereðCongratulations Evelline and 

Anyieth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All students are looking forward to the Choir Concert 

in Week 2 next term when they will perform for the 

Northern Music Festival at the Starplex in Gawler.  

This event is the highlight of the Choir program. The 

students have been  practising the songs all year and 

perform the entire program for parents and families 

from schools all over the northern area.  

Important Dates 

 

Week 10  

Thursday 29th September  

 Sports Day 

 

 

Week 10 

Friday 30th September 

Last day of term 

Casual clothes day  

(gold coin donation) 

Early dismissal 2:00pm 

 

 

PLAYGROUP 

For 0-5 year olds 

Every Monday 

9amð11am 

2016 Term Dates 

Term 3: 25th July- 30th September 

Term 4: 17th October - 16th December 

SCHOOL HOURS 

8:45am-3:00pm 

Recess 10:40am -11:00am 

Lunch 12:50pm -1:20pm 

Principalôs News Choir 2016 

Northern Music Festival 

Concert  

26th October 2016  

Where: Gawler Starplex  

Time: 7:30 ñ9:00pm  

Cost: $20  

Buy at the door on the night or pay Val 

before Friday week 10 Term 3.  

Please come along and support our 

Choir kids from Rooms 1,2,3,4,7&8.  
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Wellbeing 

PRINCIPALôS AWARDS 

Community News 

Room  2 Jodie Juma 

Room 4 Anthony Liam 

Room 6 Jayden Zane 

Room 4 Jake Will 

Room 16 Brooke Dakota 

Room  22 Max Tabytha 

Room 26 Danyar Ezekiel 

 

 ñA new way of supporting people with disability ñlocallyò  

In mid-2000 a new type of support model emerged in Holland and the UK. 

Borrowing from concepts of the village, self-managing teams and a desire 

to achieve greater inclusion, new organisations emerged based on inno-

vative new thinking on how support could be provided.  

In the UK, these organisations were based around ñCooperativesò and in 

Holland, they were based around the ñBuurtzorgò model. These approach-

es to support are growing fast and are emerging as the preferred choice 

of people with a disability and their families.  

This success is built upon putting the person with a disability at the centre 

of supports, of being flexible and responsive and the ability to create a 

sustainable, supportive, local community.  

These models arrived in Australia with the National Disability Insur-

ance Scheme (NDIS) and have emerged as one of the most suc-

cessful innovations to launch in the NDIS.  

This model is now available locally through My Supports. We are 

happy to speak at community groups and can offer pre-planning 

NDIS workshops.  

For further information, please contact Samantha Hunt at My Sup-

ports on 0427 324691, My Supports NDIS Info SA Facebook Page 

or www.mysupports.com.au  


